
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/3/2017 7:59:00 AM
Subject: RE: Website email from Mary Wilson

Please let her know that we have one of these.
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 4:25 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: FW: Website email from Mary Wilson
 
Email in the LtGov account. Thoughts?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: maws@charter.net [mailto:maws@charter.net] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 3:35 PM
 
Subject: Website email from Mary Wilson
 
Dear Senator Kevin Bryant, No one should lose their job because they donâ€™t want to join a union. Passing a 
Right to Work bill will create jobs, protect Constitutional freedoms and ensure all workers have the right to 
choose what's best for them. I'm writing to you today urging you to protect American jobs and to let you know 
that right-To-Work is right for us! Sincerely, Mary Wilson 314 Kings Rd Anderson, SC 29621
 

Mary Wilson
 
314 Kings Rd
 
Anderson, SC 29621
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